
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

Flamingos    

Gold Stars: George, Henry x 2 

Headteacher Award : Alfie 

 

Kingfishers 

Gold Stars: Chloe x 2, Matilda , Farrah, Jude, Jack, Izzy 

Good Work: Dylan, Alex 

 

Jackdaws 

Gold Stars: Poppy, Juliet, Eleanor, Beau, Jack 

Good Work: Casey, Orla 

Accelerate Reader Bronze: Zach 

Accelerate Reader Silver: Harrison, Eleanor, Evelyn, Lexi, Jack, Casey 

 

Hummingbirds 

Gold Stars: Maggie, Jessica, Samuel, Amie  

Good Work: Maggie, Kacey 

Headteacher Award: Merryn, Lily 

  

Well done each and every one of you!! 

 
 
 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2019-20 is 97%) 

Last year we achieved 96% an improvement of 1% from the year before. 
 

 

 Flamingos 100% Kingfishers 98.8% Jackdaws 97.5% Hummingbirds 96.7%   5 

 

Whole School Attendance this week is 98.2%  

 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to FLAMINGOS 

 
 

Kingfishers Parent Lunch Please note the revised date is now 18th March 2020. 
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World Book Day The school will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 5th March.  

Children can come dressed as their favourite book character.  We will launching the book 

swap library on this day.  
 

Book Swap Book Swap library will be launching next week.  If your child has any books they 

are willing to swap, could they please bring them in from Monday ready for World Book Day.  
 

Sports Relief Sports Relief week commences on Monday 9th March.  Everyone will be 

taking part in the daily mile each day. They can choose whether to run, walk, hop or skip it!  

We will be sending home sponsorship forms next week and we will be running an activity in 

school to share how Sports Relief are supporting a childrens right to a home.   
 

School Lottery Please see attached details of the new School Lottery organised by The 

Friends. For more details view www.yourschoollottery.co.uk 
 

Gr8 AS UR Funday 3rd March The children will be meeting Simon Kindleysides who is 

the  first paralysed person to walk the London Marathon using a re-walk suit.  They will be 

involved in a question and answer session as well as participating in other fun things!   

If you have the current Guinness Book of World Records,  Simon will be happy to sign it on 

the day.  
 

EDP vouchers We have registered for the Plant to Plate campaign with the EDP.  Vouchers 

will appear on 18th January until 27th March 2020.  This is for the chance to win garden 

equipment and plant packs.  Please start collecting.  Many thanks. 

 

Harry Potter Payment has now been set up on ParentMail and payment can be made in 

instalments if required.   

 

Menu change Please note change of menu on Friday 6th March.  It will now be Spaghetti 

Bolognese. 

 

Do you have? If you have any large pieces of cardboard, pringle tubs or kitchen roll inner 

roll tubes (not toilet roll tubes) can you bring into the Office.  The children will be using 

these materials for the Science Day Café on 20th March.  This will be a very exciting event 

and we look forward to seeing you.  More details to follow.     

 

Parents Evening 24th and 25th March You will be able to book an appointment from 11th 

March at 9.00 am through ParentMail.  We will be providing a crèche until 6 p.m. for the 

period of your appointment only.  Cost will be 50p per child and must be paid on the evening.  

Funds from the crèche will be used to buy resources for the school. Unfortunately, due to 

health and safety reasons we are unable to look after any child under the age of 4. Thank you 

for your understanding in this matter. 

 

Tea Towels If you ordered a tea towel, you should have received it now.  We have 4 spare 

in the Office if you would like to purchase any extra.  The cost is £3.50 each.   

 



Swimming Reminder for Year 1 and 2 Please note that swimming will commence on 

Tuesday 21st April 2020. 

 

Dates for your Diary and Reminders 
Flamingos – Red Riding Hood please make payment on ParentMail and action the consent 

World Book Day 5th March 2020 

Open Tray 6th March 2020 

Complete Afterschool Booking Form for March and April if required and return to the Office 
 


